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I'm a fly fisherman that strongly opposes this ban. I enjoy tying flies and this bill would 

make it illegal to aquire the materials necessary for this hobby. This bill would impact 

the fly fishing community worldwide as the leading fly tying supplier Hareline Dubbin 

is based out of Monroe. I don't know what the bill is trying to  accomplish but if there 

is a fur problem please consider banning specific furs and not a blanket ban on all 

fur.  


